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HAPPY HALF TERM 

 

Wishing all of our children and their families a wonderful 
half term break.  We hope the sun continues to shine and 
you are able to enjoy the great outdoors and create many 
happy memories.  We look forward to welcoming you all 
back to school on Monday 5th June for the 2nd half of the 
Summer term. 
 

 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION; at a glance 

Monday 5th June • We welcome all children back to school. 

• School Dinners Week 1 Menu 

• 9.00am -10.30am Year 1 Balance Bikeability for some children 

• 1.30pm- 2.30pm Mr Horne meeting with Ace Champions 

Tuesday 6th June • 9.00am -10.30am Year 1 Balance Bikeability for some children 

Wednesday 7th June    • Relax Kids for Participating Children 

• 9.00am -10.30am Year 1 Balance Bikeability for some children 

• 5.00pm - 6.00pm Birmingham Children’s University Silver Award 
Ceremony at The Arthur Terry School  

Thursday 8th June • 9.00am -10.30am Year 1 Balance Bikeability for some children 

Friday 9th June   • 9.10am - SWIMMING at Cardinal Wiseman for Year 4 selected 
children 

UPCOMING EVENT • Friday 30th June - SUMMER FAYRE 
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YEAR 1 BALANCE BIKE TRAINING  
MONDAY 5TH JUNE TO THURSDAY 8TH JUNE  

CHILDRENS UNIVERSITY  
SILVER AWARDS 

Balance Bikeability will be starting for 
some Year 1 children on Monday 5th June.   
Balance bikes will be provided by the 
instructors and your child is always 
expected to wear an appropriate cycle 
safety helmet. Helmets are provided, but if 
you would like your child to wear their own helmet, please 
ensure they bring this to school on the training dates. Please 
ensure that your child is provided with suitable clothing. 

 
There is still time to achieve your silver Award 
and attend the Award Ceremony at The Arthur 

Terry School on Wednesday 7th June. 
 
To achieve a silver award, you must complete sixty 
hours through the Childrens University Website 

http://www.childrensuniversity.co.uk 
 

 

PTFA BOOK SALE DONATIONS  SAFER SCHOOLS ALERT 
 

A Message from the PTFA 
 
 
You might be planning to have a clear 
out of your books over the half term 
holidays!  
 
If so, donate them to the school. All 
books £1 each. Please could we have 
your donations by the Friday 16th June. 

 
 

Thank you for reading and as always thank you for your 
continued support 

 

 
 

Message from Safer Schools 
We have previously reported a dangerous online 

platform called Omegle and the risks it poses to 

children and young people who visit it. Following 

a recent press release and concerns from 

parents, carers, and safeguarding professionals, 

we have decided to release further information 

and guidance.  Please follow the link below 

for more guidance, 

https://tinyurl.com/4xtt58fd 

http://www.childrensuniversity.co.uk/
https://www.belfastlive.co.uk/news/belfast-news/mums-fears-after-belfast-10-25138245?fbclid=IwAR0ail6o2ozvTMuInlRdSu12aRNG41QoovVxa3zSHBc-hkuumjKpGdyMPTk
https://tinyurl.com/4xtt58fd
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